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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are delighted that our Year 5 children and choir have been invited to take 
part in ‘The Big Sing’ at St Regis Academy in Tettenhall on Tuesday 10th 
December.  
 
On the 10th, the children will travel by the St Regis minibus after lunch to St Regis where they 
will take part in a rehearsal. At the end of the day, they will have some free time and refreshments 
before preparing for the concert. Parents are invited to attend and watch the concert from 4.30pm. 
We anticipate the event ending between 6-6.15pm.  
 
Children will need to be collected from St Regis at the end of the concert. Please make 
arrangements between yourselves if you need help with transport / are able to offer to collect a 
child for another parent. Please ensure school are made aware of any collection arrangements. If 
you would like your child to take part but are struggling with transport arrangements, please 
speak with myself.  
 
In addition to the 10th, the children will visit St Regis on the afternoon of Friday 6th December 
(again, travelling by the St Regis minibuses) to take part in a singing workshop and learn the 
songs they will be singing for the Big Sing Concert.  
 
If you would like your child to take part in the workshop and the performance, please give consent 
via the Gateway app. Please also complete the form via this link to inform St Regis of your 
attendance so that they can plan accordingly.   
https://forms.office.com/e/bE2wuHS5aw.  
  
Children will wear their full, smart uniform on both of these days.  
 

Best wishes,  

J. Ferretti (Headteacher) 
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